NOVEMBER 2017 REPORT ON THE ROBERT RAIF
WORK IN CORRIGAN, TEXAS 281-756-7957 171 CALDWELL ST.
RAIF.ROBERT@GMAIL.COM LIVINGSTON, TX 77351

Dear Brethren,
Attention! Please note: I have a new number as my main contact number. 281-756-7957

Now that that is done, I hope you all are well. I hope you brethren who have struggled with the
hurricanes this year are seeing the light at the end of the tunnel as far as recovery is concerned. I missed
sending a report in October because I went to Philly for 1 2 weeks, and then went to Maine to preach in
a lectureship.

I told last time about some in the prison who have fallen away, and several people thought I was
discouraged. Far from it. This is the most exciting work that I’ve had a part in all my life. Souls who are
asking if they can come to my studies. And seeing the gospel transform them into true followers. I am
sad some leave the Faith, but the Lord in the parable of the sower said that would definitely happen. I
am just excited to see those “walking in the truth” after they have been tested.

William Harrison was brought to the Tuesday class by Sam about 6 months ago. Sam said, “This guy
has anger issues, but I think you can work with him.” He didn’t seem at all interested the first time.
About 2 weeks later he participated. A month after that he is defending the truth with scriptures he has
learned. He wants the addresses of churches up in Texarkana, because that’s where he is paroling out to.
Now 6 months down the road he wants to be baptized! How powerful is the gospel! Itold him to turn in
an [-60 and we’ll get him baptized as soon as we can.

There are about 30 in my Hebrews class. Some know their Bible well. We talked a lot today about how
we must obey Jesus to be saved (Heb 5:9). When we first started there were serious objections and
challenges, and over the next 2 or 3 weeks about 10 left the study. No one raised an objection today. The
class is made up of Baptists, Catholics, Pentecostals, one Mormon, and about 9 brethren. The truth is
being proclaimed.

The class Tuesday morning at the prison is studying Robert Harkrider’s Basic Bible Doctrines book. It
is mostly made up of about 10 brethren and 5 others. It is a great class

The work in Corrigan goes well. We finished Romans and are now studying Proverbs. The meetup class
we still have at the Texas Burger, but only one non-Christian has joined us for a study. The meetup
works great in larger cities, but not too well where there ore about 1500 people. [ know my son in
Philly and others have great success with it. We still do the weekly newspaper article, and will perhaps
try something different when the new year comes.

My support remains steady and sufficient. Thank you brethren for your great concern for the lost, and
your concern that they hear the gospel. Thanks for your support and encouragement.

In Him who saves,



